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South Vista Communities has continued its work to preserve and improve the quality 
of life for all residents in neighborhoods south of the 78. We count 23 neighborhoods 
in this area, and we are very pleased to be adding more residents to our e-newsletter 
list.   
 
SVC is a non-profit corporation, and any contribution, therefore, is tax-deductible. 
 
SVC provides a forum for those interested in sharing their concerns and working 
together. 
 
As I told our Mayor, Judy Ritter, the other day, things have been pretty much 
copacetic in South Vista this last year – not many alarums or excursions, no major 
problems or emergencies. 
 
We recognize the elected and appointed officials of the City of Vista as valuable and 
essential partners in accomplishing common goals and appreciate their interest and 
assistance. 
 
Looking back through the year, I do see continued instances of this partnership, 
which has improved the quality of life for all of us: 

• At the softball fields at Buena Vista Park, softball dad volunteers and the City’s 
Public Works crews repaired the eroded slopes, repaired restrooms, replaced 
parking lot lights, and provided much-needed baseball bat racks. 

• Traffic and pedestrian safety were improved at the Melrose Drive/Melrose Way 
crossing for Breeze Hill elementary school students, thanks to the PTA working 
with the City’s Engineering Dept. 

• Vista School District crews repaired problems creating safety hazards at Breeze 
Hill school’s playgrounds. 

 
Thanks to all of you – our members and residents and businesses – for your interest in 
keeping South Vista such a nice place to live and for your help in making that happen. 
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